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Dear Parents/Carers, 

END OF YEAR 6 CELEBRATIONS 

Your children have had a wonderful year, and we are so proud of them! It was fabulous to see so 

many of you at our Year 6 production this week – thank you so much for your support. We would 

like to take this opportunity to share with you the special events and celebrations we have 

planned for our Class of 2024!  

 

As you know, we are planning to hold a very special Year 6 Leavers’ Service on Wednesday 17th 

July at 2.00 p.m. and are delighted to share the attached invitation. 

 

We are thrilled to be providing Year 6 with a non-uniform Reward Day, including a silent disco 

and a meal from George’s Fish Bar, which our fabulous PTFA have kindly offered to fund, to say 

thank you, goodbye and good luck for the future. This will now take place on Thursday 18th July. 

Your child will only need a snack and drink on that day. 

 

To allow us to place our order for the food, we should be grateful if you would complete your 

child’s choice of meal on ParentMail forms by Wednesday 10th July.  

 

During the day the children will also be offered an ice cream and treats. As we will be eating 

these in school, please do make sure we have up-to-date allergy information. 

 

As has been tradition for many years, on Friday 19th July, as part of their last day, the children 

are welcome to bring in a school shirt/top if they would like to have it signed by friends and 

staff in school.  

 

Our Year 6 children are nearing the end of their primary school journey, and we will miss them 

greatly. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of the Year 6 

team.  

 

Thank you as always for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss A Worrall 

Assistant Head & Class Teacher 

  

 


